
Willoughby Wallace Memorial Library 

Committee Meeting 

April 13, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 7:07 by John Nelson. 

Also attending: Jo Buchanan, Mary Donaruma, Erin McCarty and Tom Pfaff.  Alice Pentz joined by 

telephone. 

Public comment:  None 

Minutes of the February 9, 2022 meeting were approved. 

Financial Report:  Balance of account as of March 31, 2022 was $146,955.12. 

Library Director’s report:  The library is now holding more in-person programming for adults and 

children.  More organizations are reserving rooms for meetings. The Library staff has created a wish list 

of ideas for a program area outside on the library lawn.  Friends of the Library are planning on enlisting a 

designer and landscaper to draw up a plan.   

Thia Wrightsman now has 408 Instagram followers on her local history collection. 

Old Business:  Library sign is now being considered for the front of the library.  Cost would be $4,500 

without electricity.  Size would be 10’x2’.  It will be staked out to consider size and placement. 

New Business:  Tom Pfaff asked a lapel microphone.  It need to be utilized by speakers. 

A request has been made for a large wood truck sign to be placed next to the library for the opening of 

the Map Exhibit.  It will be used for photo ops and to publicize the exhibit. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Donaruma, Secretary 


